
 

 
Berkley Advisory:  

 Detour & 24-Hours/Day Track Work at Padelford Street 

As part of the South Coast Rail Project construction, the MBTA’s contractor will be working on the 
railroad grade crossing at Padelford Street in Berkley. This work will require the closure of 
Padelford Street at the crossing, and crews will be working up to 24-hours/day at the crossing. 
During this work, crews will be using the railroad laydown/storage area at the end of Mill Street. 

 

Padelford Street Detour: Thursday, June 23 to Monday, June 27 
24-Hours/Day Work: Saturday, June 25 to Monday, June 27 

 

 

All through traffic will be routed to Anthony Street, Bryant Street, and Myricks Street/Route 79. 
Local traffic access only on Padelford Street and Macomber Street. Signage and police details will 
be in place to direct local access. All work is weather permitting, and dates are subject to change. 

For construction-related issues, residents can call the construction hotline at 617-222-4099 or send 
inquiries to the project team at SouthCoastRail@dot.state.ma.us. 

For regularly updated construction information & to sign up for weekly updates, visit the website: 
www.mbta.com/southcoastrail 

http://www.mbta.com/southcoastrail

